———————— Original message --------

From: Yvonne Boyle

Date: 26/10/2021 16:57 (GMT+00:00)

To: Denise Dickson
Subject: Fwd: Alan hunter LA01/2019/0849/F (132 Clooney rd) planning committee meeting27th October 2021

Denise,

For information. (You May have received it from others also.)
Regards,

Yvonne

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: ALAN HUNTER IR
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 4:53:33 PM
To: Sandra Hunter

cc: John Finlay N - ilip Anderson
R YOnne Boyle
J \\arcaret Anne McKillop
I, Thomas McKeown
I Kathleen McGurk(intenet)
.

Subject: Alan hunter LA01/2019/0849/F (132 Clooney rd) planning committee meeting27th October 2021

It's my understanding that the preferred option from the planning officer was to move the container 30 meters into
the field to the north of present position

This in my opinion is a total waste of good land ,money and resources as the container has been at this site for over
3 years with no objection from road services or anyone else

The current site integrates into the landscape.

There has been a farm shop facility here for the past 20 on a seasonal basis

| would object most strongly to moving the container 30 meters for very little reason and a lot of cost and hassle
incurred

Kind regards

Alan hunter

Sent via BT Email App



